
 

 

CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS 
College of Allied Health Professions Evidence-Based Healthcare Forum 

 
The Research Development and Management Committee of the College of Allied Health 
Professions (CAHP) is again sponsoring an Evidence-Based Healthcare Forum. This forum will 
be hybrid. Students can participate in person or via zoom depending on their location and 
program specific requirements. This forum will consist of short digital presentations with small 
group discussion of research projects, critical reviews of literature, or educational exhibits 
by students in the CAHP programs. The hybrid Healthcare Forum is Wednesday, May 7, 2025.  
 
Step 1:   
Register - One student from each group presenting a digital presentation must fill out the 
registration form on the Forum website. Registration requires only the title, authors, program, 
and topic area. The title should clearly indicate the nature of the work. Registration is due NO 
LATER than Friday, March 7, 2025 @ 11:59 pm CST. 

 
Step 2:  
You will receive additional information from your program designee (see below).   
 

Program Designee 

CVIT Michael Dutt 

CPE Amber Lickert 

DMS Lea Lambing 

GC Holly Zimmerman | Kristen Fishler 

MLS CJ Woslager  
MNE Corri Hanson 

MRI Stephanie Vas  

PA Melissa Soester 

PT Nikki Sleddens | Dawn Venema 
OT Stacy Smallfield  

Radiation Therapy Lisa Bartenhagen 

Radiography Ashley Balliet 

 
Step 3:   
Information about presentation format and guidelines are available at the Forum website. 
 
FOLLOWING THE GUIDELINES WILL ENSURE A PRODUCTIVE, INFORMAL SMALL 
GROUP DISCUSSION.  TAKE PRIDE IN YOUR PRESENTATION.  IT REPRESENTS THE 
QUALITY OF YOUR PROGRAM. 
 
Problems with or questions about the registration form should be directed to Fran Higgins at 
fhiggins@unmc.edu. 
 

For logistic questions contact Nicki Simmons at nsimmons@unmc.edu. 

https://www.unmc.edu/alliedhealth/research/forum.html
https://www.unmc.edu/alliedhealth/research/forum.html

